
 
STATE OF INDIANA 

 

Notice of Public Comment on the Draft Project Priority Lists 
(PPLs) for the Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) and 

the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) Loan 
Programs 

 
 
Date: June 17, 2024 
 
Notice is given that the Indiana Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) and Drinking 
Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) and have developed Draft First Quarter Project 
Priority Lists (PPLs) for the State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2025, updated as of June 17, 2024. 
The PPLs are the lists of eligible Clean Water and Drinking Water Proposed Projects 
seeking financial assistance in the order of their priority ranking, pursuant to Section 216 
of the Clean Water Act and Section 1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act. 
 
Notice is given that interested persons are invited to review the draft PPLs and provide the 
CWSRF and DWSRF Loan Programs with comments.   
 
The draft CWSRF and DWSRF PPLs are available at www.srf.in.gov and upon request. 
 
Comments on the draft PPLs may be directed to:

Jenn Pence 
SRF Program Manager 

100 N. Senate Ave. 
IGCN, Room 1275 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 
(317) 232-4396 

jpence@ifa.in.gov 
 
The CWSRF and DWSRF Loan Programs will accept comments on the draft PPLs through 
July 8, 2024. Final PPLs will be posted to the SRF website on July 9, 2024. 


